
 
Hydroworks, LLC 

50 S. 21st St. 
Kenilworth NJ 07033 

 
July 11, 2014 
 
Commonwealth of Virginia 
Department of Environmental Quality 
629 E. Main Street 
Richmond, VA 23218 
 
 
Attention: Mr. Robert Cooper 
 
Subject: Hydroworks Hydroguard MTD Registration Application 
 
 
Dear Mr. Cooper, 
 
Please find attached our application for MTD registration with DEQ in Virginia. We have 
enclosed the most pertinent documents on paper enclosed with our application. We 
have also enclosed all supplemental information digitally on the attached CD. If you 
have any questions regarding this application please contact the undersigned at 888-
290-7900. 
 
 
Sincerely, 
 
HYDROWORKS, LLC 
 
 
 
 
Graham Bryant, P.Eng. 
President 
 
 


